
Important Notice 

          As a precautionary measure, in view of the emergent 

situation due to COVID-19, it has been decided by the 

Commission, in the larger public interest, to postpone the 

ongoing CPO Examination (Detailed Medical Examinations), 

2018 with effect from 23.03.2020. 

 

          Fresh scheduled for Detailed Medical Examinations 

(DME) of remaining candidates will be announced in due 

course. Candidates are advised to visit the website of the 

commission regularly for updates. 
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